

353 West Commonwealth Avenue Fullerton, CA 92832-1796 Tel. (714) 738-3366 Email: foundationfullertonlibrary@gmail.com

February 28, 2024

FPL Library Director Judy Booth 353 W. Commonwealth Ave. Fullerton, CA 92832

Dear Judy,

At our February 27, 2024 board meeting, the Fullerton Public Library Foundation voted to pledge \$51,900 from our endowment fund to the Library for the year ending 2023. As in the past, the money will remain invested until the end of the current year unless requested beforehand.

The Foundation looks forward to the continued support of the Main Library and now The Hunt Library Branch.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Oates, President

Fullerton Public Library Foundation

Eregenhert Dades